
 

 

To the attention of: 
 
Tomislav Karamarko 
President of the Croatian Democratic Union (HDZ) 

 
4 November 2015 
Sofia, Bulgaria 

 
Dear President Karamarko, 
 
Dear Tomislav, 
 
Herewith, I would like to wish you and the Croatian Democratic Union (HDZ) success in the 
forthcoming parliamentary elections. It is my conviction that as a member of the political 
family of the European People’s Party (EPP), the Croatian Democratic Union is the right 
choice for a stable, long-term development of Croatia.  
 
EPP has showed that its policies and high regard for the wellbeing of European citizens is the 
way forward to a prosperous and united European Union. GERB (Citizens for European 
Development of Bulgaria) has already proven that is the source of stability, successful long-
awaited reforms, growth and development in Bulgaria. As a EPP sister party, I believe that 
HDZ under your leadership certainly has the capacity to follow GERB’s example and take the 
responsibility to carry out the necessary economic reforms in Croatia that are vital to secure 
a bright future for the Croatian people. 
 
Again, let me wish you a well-deserved victory at the upcoming elections. 
 
With my very warm regards, I remain, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Boyko Borissov 
Chairman of PP GERB 
 


